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April 28, 2019

TO: Honorable Dan Huberty, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2797 by Hinojosa (Relating to evaluation under the state accountability system of

school district campuses that enroll certain students who receive special education
services.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to the evaluation of campuses that enroll
certain students who receive special education services could be absorbed using existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

School districts that have a specialized support campus could see some increased costs related to
the process of working with TEA to formulate the secondary accountability measures that are
described in the bill.
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